SUMMER 2014 NEWSLETTER
PATIENT GROUP – DAYBROOK MEDICAL PRACTICE
	Telephone Consultations 
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These are becoming more popular, and most doctors

are doing telephone appointments offering a time 

Window to patients wanting a consultation.

Please contact the surgery staff for more information.




	Care Data

The passing of patient’s medical records to the NHS is due to start in the autumn of this year. Information on this matter is available on the internet www.nhs.uk/caredata.

If you are happy for you and your families’ records to be shared, then you do not have to do anything. However, if you do not agree, and to make sure your records remain within the practice, forms to opt out are available from reception.


	Blood Tests
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When ringing for an appointment at Arnold, Carlton or Hucknall Heath Centres, ensure the appointment is made at the Health Centre of your choice.

Arnold: 0115 8832300

Carlton: 0115 9617616

Hucknall: 0115 8832100



	Recipe – Cup of Tea Cake
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A delicious cake – simple and easy to make.

1 cup of cold tea

11/2 cups of mixed dried fruit

4oz/112g soft margarine

1 cup of granulated sugar

Put above ingredients into a saucepan on a low heat and simmer for 5 minutes.

Let saucepan cool or stand in water until contents are warm.

Add

2 cups of SR flour

1 large egg

Fold in until fully mixed and put into greased 1lb bread tin.

Bake in oven at Gas 3 /160C (140C fan) for 1 hour until cooked- check with skewer.

Turn out on to a grilled shelf until cool. Cut into slices as required spread with butter or substitute and ENJOY!




	Non Attendance of Appointments

The Patient Group are concerned with the number of patients not keeping their appointments. In March there were 204 appointments not kept-this amounts to on average more than 5 a day.

These could have been offered to other patients if only a phone call or e mail had been made. Each missed 10 minute slot costs the practice at least £40.

PLEASE remember to cancel your appointment if you cannot make it.


	Coffee Morning
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Many thanks to all who supported our Easter coffee morning when £130 was raised for The Southwell Care Project

It is pleasing to see more patients, whether from our practice or those visiting for blood tests attending.

A date for your diary

The next coffee morning is on Monday 1st September 2014, 10am to 12noon.

Yes, home-made cakes will again be on sale. Yummy!




	Pause for Laughter
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There was Mum, Dad and little Johnny Balloon.

Having put Johnny to bed in the evening, Mum and Dad retired later.

Johnny woke up during the night, and feeling cold, decided to get into bed with his Mum and Dad. But on entering their bedroom, he found there was no room in the bed for him.

Johnny went round to his Mum’s side and let some air out of her – still no room, so he went round to his Dad’s side and let so air out of him – still not quite enough room.

Having let some air out of himself, Johnny managed at last to get in between his Mum and Dad.

In the morning at breakfast, Dad took Johnny to task saying “You not only let your Mother down, me as well, but worst of all, you have let yourself down!




And finally!
If you have any ideas or suggestions for the practice you would like to pass on the Patient Group please use the comments/suggestion box in reception.

The flu season is fast approaching.  Clinics start in September. Further information will be available in the surgery and on the practice website nearer the time. If you are unsure if you are eligible please ask at reception. Please let the practice know if evening or Saturday morning clinics would be useful.











